
 

 
Sign up today for SFO’s quarterly community newsletter so you don’t miss out on things like airline launches, 
improvement projects and much more! Sign up for SFO Update @ https://www.flysfo.com/newsletters 
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NOTICE 

May 3, 2024 
 
TO: San Francisco Taxi Drivers 
 

SUBJECT: Looping Reminder 
 
Taxis are not permitted to circle through the terminals empty. If you are waiting for your turn to come 
into the domestic garage lot, you must go to the remote waiting lot on North McDonnell Road. Looping 
through the terminals increases traffic and is therefore a violation of SFO rules. As SFO prepares for 
a busy summer season, it’s important everyone helps to reduce traffic. Taxis recorded or observed 
looping empty past the terminals or other facilities (such as Rental Car Center) will be suspended. 
This will also trigger a solicitation investigation (jumping the line). 
 
Please contact the curbside management office at 650-821-2704 with any questions. 

 
 

Seth Morgan 
Senior Transportation Planner  
SFO Landside Operations 
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